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Year 2 Newsletter 16" December 2016

The start of this week saw the fantastic performances of all our children in Reception and Key Stage 1 in our Christmas Nativity
“Little Angel gets her wings”. We had amazing solo performances and wonderful actors and actresses leading us in this lovely
celebration of Christmas. What a super way to start the Christmas celebrations!

The children have been very busy all week continuing their work on fractions of numbers in Mathematics and writing about the
events of the Nativity in our English and RE lessons.

Thursday afternoon we had a visit from the fire officers at Fulwood Fire Station to give their annual Fire Safety Talk in Class 2.
Every child was given a fire safety plan by the officers and we learned a lot about keeping safe during a fire and about the
consequences of playing with matches or lighters. Please talk to your child about fire safety.

We have been working on our calendars and Christmas cards and next week will complete these and other Christmas Art and
Design activities. Our Art work has focused on printing and we have enjoyed using hand prints to create reindeers.

This is the last newsletter for this term and | would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your families a wonderful and
happy Christmas and to thank you for all your support and help this year. | hope the New Year brings you all good health and
happiness in all you do.

How you can help...

Your child has not been set any specific homework for the Christmas holidays however do please encourage your child to read
daily and practise their times tables in fun ways.

There will be Mathletics activities available for your child to access should they so wish to do so.

Talk Time - Please talk to your child about fire safety and a home fire plan. Thank you.

Things to work remember...

Key Stage 1 Christmas Party — Monday 19" December. Your child may wear party clothes.

Please let staff know in advance if your child is nervous meeting Father Christmas.

Key Stage 1 Christmas Lunch — Monday 19" December.

NB. Your child will need a packed lunch on Tuesday 20" due to Key Stage 2 celebrating their Christmas Lunch.
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A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! Keep it up!
Lottie, Ethan, Alfie, Jake B, Jake C, George K,
Lewis, Jack, Nathan, Faith, Ollie, Jensen, Ryan, George G, Davy-Jae, Henry and Gomezyo.
Star of the Week Award — Lottie Lawson
Christian Value of Thankfulness — Lewis Hoyle
Thank you for all your help and support. Mrs. Ramsay




